
Help us celebrate our 4th anniversary with you as the star. We would like to 
know more about YOU. 2024 is just around the corner and will be a challenging 
year for Democrats, but right now let’s put that aside and enjoy getting to know 
each other better. We’ll provide the cake, refreshments and some surprises.

Come Celebrate with Us!    
Before the celebation begins,  we need to tie up a few loose ends. There will be  
a short business meeting to officially approve the candidates for the 2024 
Eboard announced by NC chair Paul Rust at October's meeting. 

See you on December 6th, 

SBDC 2023 E-Boarrd   

4th Anniversary Party
Join us for an evening to Meet and Greet SBDC members and guests

Wednesday, December 6th, 7-9pm
SCCDP Headquarter - 2901 Moorpark Ave., #110, San Jose

If you would like to join our celebration over Zoom, 
please contact me by email and I’ll forward you the 
links. Hope to see you in person.

Richard Stoken
President, South Bay Democratic Coalition
408 365-9940


